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PACIFIC ALLIANCE MEDICAL CENTER TO HOST  

 

JOB FAIR FOR REGISTERED NURSES 

Los Angeles, CA---August 2, 2013—Pacific Alliance Medical Center (PAMC) will 

be hosting a Job Fair for registered nurses that will showcase the unique 

employment opportunities available at PAMC. 

The Job Fair will offer testimonials of nurses currently employed at PAMC and 

the reasons they choose to stay. In addition, the Fair will provide information on 

compensation, benefits, paid time off, opportunities for advancement, retirement 

plans and more.  

The PAMC Job Fair will be held on Wednesday, September 25, 2013 from 11 

a.m. to 2 p.m. at 531 West College Street, Los Angeles, CA 90012. Because 

space is limited, reservations are required. To register, call (213) 437-4209.   

 About PAMC 

Located in the heart of Los Angeles, PAMC has provided compassionate, 

focused health care for over 150 years. The hospital has a strong history of 

providing medical services that are both culturally and linguistically sensitive to 

the needs of a growing and diverse community. PAMC is accredited by The Joint 

Commission (TJC). As a result of PAMC’s establishment of its proprietary 

Programs of Distinction©, the hospital has been rated among the best hospitals 

in the United States, earning the prestigious Thomson 100 Top Hospitals 

Award® as well as the Cleverly and Associates Five-Star Hospital Award®.  

For more information log onto www.pamc.net. 
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